
 
 

 

“Oh, that you would bless me and  

ENLARGE MY TERRITORY!” 
1 Chronicles 4:10 

  
  
We have some very exciting news to share! The beginning of 2020 brought a tremendous 
opportunity to expand our territory indeed! We are now managing the Livermore 
Pregnancy Resource Center location, and in a few weeks it will reopen as Next Step 
Livermore.  
 
Tina Harrell, the Founder and Executive Director has felt called out of this season of 
ministry. (Her farewell letter to her supporters is attached.) Next Step is honored to 
partner with Tina during her transition and continue the legacy of Livermore Pregnancy 
Resource Center through Next Step.  
 
Next Step Pleasanton is our main location. Regular office hours in Pleasanton will remain 
the same at this point. We will spend the next several weeks transitioning the Livermore 
location and will update you on the grand opening of Next Step Livermore along with a 
list of our expanded programs, services and hours. 
 
May you and your family enjoy the start of a new year!  
Michelle Kelly 
Executive Director 
Next Step 
 
 


